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Nevill Road PE and School Sport Termly Newsletter – Autumn 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

PE, School Sport & Physical Activity at Nevill Road in the Autumn Term has got off to a flying start.  We have 

seen great success for our teams representing the school at our competitions, multiple leadership groups 

attending external training and setting up their lunchtime clubs, and enjoyed whole-school festive fun with our 

annual Santa Dash. 

Leadership in PE & Physical Activity at Nevill Road Junior School 

Leadership plays an important role in PE, Physical Activity & School Sport at Nevill Road.  Below are our 

wonderful leadership groups that promote Physical Activity within other children at school. 

Play Leaders 

 

After attending their training sessions with 

Mrs Furbur (our PE specialist who works with us 

on Tuesdays), our Play Leaders have been busy 

all term helping our Sports Coaches lead some 

of our activities on offer at luchtime. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We really appreachiate all the hard work and 

support the Play Leaders give during their linch 

times to help others. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Play Leaders 
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Young Sport Leaders 

 

This year we have three groups of Young Sports 

Leaders who help to encourage and develop 

sport and activity across the school.  They have 

been busy all term since attending their 

training.  They have been leading their weekly 

sessions, on the Year 3 play ground as well as 

helping out as stewards at our Santa Dash. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are so proud of all of our leaders in sport 

and the great work they do to promote sport 

and physical activity across the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Young Sport Leaders 

 
Young Sport Leaders 
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Competetive sport forms a key element for school sport at Nevill Road and provides children with an 

opportunity to develop and demonstrate their skills beyond the curriculum.  We strive to provide the 

children with a wide range of opportunities for representing the school at external competitons. 

Boys’ Football 

 
The boys’ football team have enjoyed a great start to the season, winning the recent Hazel Grove High 

School tournament.  The Stockport South League and Cup fixtures will take off in the new year when the 

lighter evenings allow.  The boys continue to enjoy their training sessions and will have the opportunity to 

represent the school against other local schools.  A big thank you to the SK Coaches who have worked so 

hard coaching the boys and to all the parents and carers who have been turning out to support them.  

Training and fixtures will continue after the February half term break. 

Girls’ Football 

 

The girls’ team have thoroughly enjoyed their training with the SK Coaching team and have made a brilliant 

start to the season – coming second in tournaments at Hazel Grove and Disley. 
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Year 3 & 4 Sports Hall Athletics 

 

Mrs Cliff & Mrs Hewson took our Year 3 & 4 Sports Hall 

Athletics team to the Cheadle Hulme High School event.  

The children loved it, demonstrating great teamwork and 

perseverance.  It was a great opportunity for our 

younger athletes to experience competitive sports 

outside of PE lessons. 

Year 5 & 6 Hockey 

 

Mr Baguley & Mrs Hewson took three hockey 

teams to the competition at St James’ which 

the children really enjoyed taking part in – for 

many this was their first competitive hockey.  

We were really impressed with how the children 

conducted themselves with teams eventually 

running in 1st, 2nd & 3rd.  Unfortunately, it was 

far too cold to take any pictures at the end of 

the evening! 

Year 5 & 6 Tag Rugby 

 

  
 

Mr Baguley and Mrs Lord were really impressed with 

how the children got on at Stockport Rugby Club where, 

for many, they experienced their first competitive tag 

rugby.  The tournament gave the children an opportunity 

to put the skills they had developed in their PE lessons. 

The children were a credit to the school with their 

brilliant, supportive attitudes.  Both teams we took along 

were superb with one team eventually running out 

winners and then getting back in time for the Halloween 

Disco! 

Year 5 Swimming Gala 

Mrs Jordan and Mrs Hewson took our Year 5 

Swimming Team to the Stockport Swimming 

Gala.  The children were a real credit to the 

school, demonstrating a true Nevill Road TEAM 

attitude. 
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Transition Athletics  

Mr Baguley and Mrs Lord took a group of Year 6 children to take part in the Stockport Transition 

Athletics competition held at Sports City.  The children formed cluster teams where they worked with 

another primary school and secondary school to compete in events.  The children competed well in all 

events – both track and field – eventually finishing second as Team Bramhall!           
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Interschool Sport 

In addition to our intra-school competitions where children compete against other schools, we have whole 

school sport and physical activity events to engage all the children in physical activity beyond the 

curriculum.   Below are some of these events that have taken place throughout the Autumn Term. 

Santa Dash 

All the children in school took place in what is fast becoming an annual event: our Santa Dash!  The children 

all looked wonderful in their festive costumes and persevered well to complete as many laps as they could.  

The Sport Ambassadors did a great job helping to organise and steward the event. 
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Extra-Curricular Afterschool Provision 

                            
We work hard as a school to ensure that we provide an extensive range of expertly run, afterschool sports 

clubs.  Throughout the Autumn term, we have provided clubs on every day after school bar Fridays with 

sports and activities including: Basketball, Hockey, Lacrosse, Football, Cheerleading, Tennis & Karate.  

Sports clubs will continue to run in the Spring Term – please see below for details and keep a lookout for 

letters coming out through School Spider and letters home.  Some outside clubs (such as Football) will 

start back up after February half term. 

 

Afterschool Sports Clubs for Spring Term 2023 

Day Club  Year Group Link 

Monday Basketball  Year 3 – 6 https://juniorsportstars.co.

uk/after-school-

clubs/bookings/  

Monday Hockey Year 3 – 6 https://juniorsportstars.co.

uk/after-school-

clubs/bookings/  

Monday  Karate  Year 3 – 6 Contact through:  

kekoengland@gmail.com  

Tuesday Cheerleading Year 3 - 6 Contact through:  

www.teamspiritcheerleading

.com  

Wednesday  Year 5 & 6 Boys’ Football  Year 5 & 6 Sessions to start up in 

February 

Wednesday Year 3 & 4 Boys’ Football  Year 3 & 4 Sessions to start up in 

February 

Wednesday Girls’ Football Training Year 3 - 6  Sessions to start up in 

February 

Wednesday Karate  Year 3 – 6 Contact through:  

kekoengland@gmail.com  

Wednesday  Tennis  Year 3 - 6 https://www.point-

onetennis.org/nevill-road 
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We hope you have enjoyed reading about PE and School Sport at Nevill Road Juniors.  If you 

have any questions or any ideas regarding PE and School Sport, please do not hesitate to 

contact Mr Baguley at school.  

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Baguley 
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